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We have been super busy here at Ma Murray over the last few weeks. Students wrapped up
their “Disgusting Reading Contest”, dissected owl pellets, attended the district badminton
tournament, participated in the speech contest and grade 5 students attended Xplorefest where
they had hands-on learning activities. The coming weeks will continue to be jam packed with
activities, field trips, special projects and track and field. All grade 4 students will attend the
District Doig Day, which is a great way to expand their knowledge on local Indigeneous culture.
Please make sure to check your child’s backpack for any field trip forms that will need to be
signed and returned to school



School Fees: Invoices for unpaid fees were sent home in April and some are still outstanding.
Families can make arrangements to make partial payments if needed. We do request that you
make every effort to clear up these outstanding fee balances prior to May 31st. These
outstanding balances affect how we operate within our budgets and our ability to order next
years items. Payments can be made at: mmpayments@prn.bc.ca . Please note in the transfer
that it is for school fee balances.

Welcome To Kindergarten: As we prepare for the 2024/2025 school year, we are hosting a
Welcome to Kindergarten event for all new students coming to kindergarten. Invitations have
been sent out electronically to all families that have registered for kindergarten. If you are
aware of any families who have not registered for Kindergarten yet, please pass along the
information. We look forward to meeting all our new families at this event.

DANCE PL3Y: We are really looking forward to the DANCEPL3Y residency the last week in May.
This exciting opportunity will give students a great opportunity to develop physical literacy skills
with dance moves. This is not old fashioned dances, this is high energy hip hop dance, where
students will be involved and introduced to many ways to move around while having fun. Check
out their website at: DANCE PL3Y . Classes will be encouraged to try some of the links below to
activate excitement with their students.
Some Practice LInks Shake it Off Thunder Indigenous Dance

The warmer weather has arrived and with that the chance is high for classes to be outside.
Students are encouraged to wear hats, drink lots of water and have sunscreen particularly
during field trips. Please label items so that they can be returned if left on the playground.

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend.

Mrs. Scheck Mr. Clements Mrs. Gibos
Margaret “Ma” Murray Community School

https://www.pl3yeducation.com/british-columbia
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_gliroRmi4A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nQ4NJkiVTd4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Up9_9WIScPM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oA206KMuUc0

